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to consider 
 

COMPOSITION AND RHETORIC 2015:  
BLINDED BY THE LIGHT: REFLECTIONS  AND INSIGHTS 

 
THE YOUNG RHETORICIANS’ CONFERENCE on college rhetoric and composition, part conference and part 
retreat, invites reflection and welcomes your ideas for encouraging and enabling students’ skills and passions 
relative to all aspects of discourse—cognitive, pragmatic, and artistic. Until April 15, 2015, we are accepting 
proposals for general and concurrent sessions.  In keeping with the sense of the conference, please show 
interplay of theory and practice—not privileging the one to the other.  You may submit a proposal for either a 
whole 90-minute session (two or more persons) or for a place in such a session.  
 

Please focus your idea(s) and supporting material to read 250 words (one page).  See form for required 
information. Email as an attachment ONE copy of your proposal to Sterling Warner’s email address 
jsterlingw@comcast.net. He will forward materials to other members of the YRC workshop selection 
committee for 2015. Be sure to include your various means of contact: address(es), affiliation(s), phone(s), and 
email.  We look forward to learning of your ideas! 

Sterling Warner 
National YRC Coordinator/Chair
English	
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  95135	
  
jsterlingw@comcast.net	
  	
  
	
  

NOTE:   For the record, Sterling Warner bought the paper for this memo and printed it on his own LaserJet printer 
at home—NOT at Evergreen Valley College. He did not use EVC resources and materials to promote the 
National YRC Conference in Composition and Rhetoric which he organizes each year and chairs.  



Young Rhetoricians’ Conference 2015 

 

	
  


